
 

 

A Newsletter of First United Methodist Church of Owasso 

 
 We are going to kick off this series on June 10

th
 

with our main theme, #forOwasso & #forCatoosa. I 
believe we must be a positive influence for Christ-
centered change in our communities. Supporting 
Owasso and Catoosa are important missional 
opportunities for us. In each of the following eleven 
weeks, we will insert a new word in place of 
Owasso/Catoosa and teach about why we stand 
for ñgraceò as an example, #forgrace. We hope and 
pray that our summer series will create interest in 
the communities about our church. Each of you 
can help this summer by finding our church 
Facebook pages and like/share the posts and 
events you find there. 
 
 I am proud to be the lead pastor of our two-
campus church. Let us lead the way in sharing the 
good news of Jesus Christ with those outside the 
walls of the church. We will be known as the 
church that is #forpeople. 
 
 Follower, Pastor & Your Friend, 
  
 Jim Cinocca, Jr. 

Owasso  ƽČŋŬ 
 

W hat keeps seekers from coming to visit a church, to hear the good news? There are 
theories, survey data and suppositions around 
answering this question. One reason that keeps 
popping up in the top five is that non-believers, 
seekers, and the un-churched sense or have heard 
that the church is judging them, judging the world. 
In their mind, and sometimes rightly, the church is 
viewed as negative, judgmental and primarily 
telling people what the church stands against. If 
this is the perception in some peopleôs minds about 
church and faith, then we need to rethink our 
message to reach new people. We are not, nor will 
we be, a church that is defined in this way. So, this 
summer we are embarking on a preaching series 
designed to expressly teach and let people know 
that God, Jesus and we are FOR THEM. 
 
 I recently overhead a youth explaining to a parent, 
that #for is ñhashtagòfor not ñpoundòfor, nor 
ñnumbersignòfor. Hash-tagging a phrase or word 
was popularized by Twitter and now is way to 
make connections in social media. Advertising 
campaigns use this symbol to creatively market 
slogans. And there you have one good reason 
behind our #forOwasso and #forCatoosa summer 
series. 

Catoosa  ƽČŋŬ 

What Do We Stand For? 
Dr. Jim Cinocca 
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Please join us as we congratulate 
Diane Cooke, UMWôs 2018 Woman of 
the Year. Diane is an integral part of 
United Methodist Women. She is our 
secretary, co-chair of J.O.Y./Faith 
Circle, communication liaison, and 
makes beautiful bulletin boards. She 
serves on our fundraising committees 
and is always there working. Youôll 
always see her at the UMW table on 
Sunday mornings, whether weôre 
having a bake sale or selling tickets to 
our BBQ dinners. As you can see, 
Diane is very worthy of this yearôs 
award. Thank you, Diane, for all you 
do! 

 

Ladies, come join Love Circle at a 
local restaurant on Monday, June 18, 
as we fellowship together. Time and 
location TBA.  

 

Joy/Faith Circle--Tuesday--June 12--
9:30 am--Room 121-123 at the church 

Hostess--Sue Palmer 

Devotional--Betty Alsabrook 

Response--Pat Barham 

Speaker--Dale and Debbie Rice 

 

NO EXECUTIVE BOARDS MEETING 
IN JUNE 

 

Trailblazers  

The UMM will be having breakfast on June 
2nd at 8:30 

Special Guest Speaker is Mark Vancuren  

Thursday, June 14 - we will meet at the 
church in upstairs diner for lunch. Pizza 
will be provided, but if you desire a 
different dish, feel free to bring. A side 
salad & desserts would be good to 
share.  After eating, a movie (title TBD) 

will be shown in the theatre. 
 

Thursday, June 28 - Game day & finger 
foods. Bring your fav snack-type goodie 
- finger sandwiches, chip/dip, veggies, 
cheese/crackers, nuts &, of course, 

cookies are suggestions.  
Trailblazers will not meet the months of 

July & August. 

Ushers Needed 

We are looking for some new folks 
who are willing to serve as ushers, 
either on a monthly or substitute 
basis. If you are willing to serve in 
this way, please contact Jill Henrie 

at 918.557.2445. 



 

 

 Page 3 

Summer Family Fit Camp  

Thursdays at 7:30 p.m.  
at Owasso First United Methodist Church on 106th Street  

Saturdays at 9:00 a.m.  
at Rejoice Church on 106th Street 

 

June 9th through July 28 th 

 
Come to any session you can attend.  

$5 per person at the door.  
Kids age 6 and under free!  

Children are welcome and must be accompanied by an adult.  

  
Led by trainer Heather Neumann | Questions? Call 316 -200 -4376  

The Type One Diabetes Support Group will meet throughout the 
Summer.  Please contact Mendy Stewart at 918-978-6457 for more 
details and to RSVP.  Thanks to FUMCO for hosting this group for a 
year!  It is a blessing to many families in our community.  Please share 

this info with anyone who might benefit. 

June 7 at FUMC 6:30-8pm 

July 10 at Wheels and Thrills  

August 2 at FUMC 6:30-8pm 

If you are living with Type Two Diabetes and would enjoy gathering with 
others for support and information, please contact Mendy.  A meeting 

time and place can be formed for you! 
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First United Methodist Church of Owasso,  

 

Thank you so much for allowing our Girl Scout 

troop to meet at your church throughout the year. 

Your generosity is greatly appreciated, and we 

thank you for helping us achieve our goals! 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Troop 2186 
 

 

FUMC Owasso,  

I want to personally express my gratitude for 
your apportionments being paid 100% to 
CJAMM in 2017.   

All connectional ministries have 
been advised that there will be a 
change in apportionments in 
2019.  When your congregation 
pays apportionments it would be 
very valuable to CJAMM as well 
as all connectional ministries to 
have your apportionments and 
giving earmarked specifically to 
them. If you would please put 
CJAMM in your memo line we 
would appreciate it so we can 
send money to our ministries to 
keep them in service.   

CJAMM is funded 1/3 through 

apportionments and 2/3 from outside donations.  
Every dollar given to CJAMM directly changes a 
life.  You are helping send a child with an 
incarcerated parent to camp for a ĊNew Dayċ, 
helping provide refuge to someone who would 
otherwise be homeless to reenter society through 
our Exodus House, reaching a person in prison 
through ministry with Redemption church and 
our evangelism programs.  

We appreciate you and your church for 
everything you are doing to make Disciples of 
Christ.  With your help we made over 60 Disciples 
of Christ at CJAMM.  

Kristen Harlin, 
Executive Director 
Criminal Justice and Mercy Ministries  

Thank Youôs 
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Exodus House/ Redemption Church 

We will be getting a new resident for our apartment in the next 
few months.  My team will be getting the apartment ready prior 

to her/his arrival.    

If you are cleaning closets, please consider donating any menôs 
or womenôs clothes. You can place them in the blue box marked 

Exodus House.   

Thank you! 

 

¬Ġƹȏ ǲƙǑƹ ĽĠƇňƐŃĠƹȕ şƙƹёёё 

>ňƇňļƹĠǊȄ _ƹňňŃƙȑю 
Ȁ ĽũǑƹĽȉ ǬůŃȄ ĽƙƙƃƙǑȖ şƙƇƇƙǬňȃ ļȚ ĠȒ !ƇȐ-!ƎňƹůĽĠȒ ĽƙƐĽňƹȖ ƶǑȖ ƙȒ ļȚ ǊũȄ ƎǑǀůȂ 

ƎůƐůǀǊƹȚ ƙş ƙǑƹ ĽũǑƹĽȉё =ƹůƐȇ ůĽȄ ĽƹňĠȑ Ǌȓ ǀũĠƹȄю  

 ǑƇȚ Ќ 

Аƶȑ ƎňĠȐ ƙǑǊǀůŃȄ Бƶȑ ĽƙƐĽňƹȖ ůƐǀůŃȄ 

!Ȓ ƙӟňƹůƐȇ ǬůƇȐ ļȄ ĽƙƇƇňĽǊňȃ Ǌȓ ǀǑƶƶƙƹȖ ǊũȄ ƎǑǀůȂ ƎůƐůǀǊƹȚё 

 




